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Improving Computing Education by Developing Regional Communities of Computing Educators

Georgia Institute of Technology
School of Interactive Computing
http://www.cc.gatech.edu/~guzdial/

The Disciplinary Commons for Computing Educators (DCCE) is a cohort of about a dozen computer science teachers, half undergraduate faculty and half high school teachers, who meet monthly to reflect on their teaching. The goal is to improve their teaching and to create a supportive community of computer science teachers. We are using DCCE to explore the question of how high school teachers come to develop an identify of being a "Computer Science teacher."
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